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Thank you to Ecology and Port of Bellingham for sponsoring the public meeting on the Cornwall
Landfill cleanup site. I have followed this through the beginning cleanup discussions. I realize that
there is a balancing act between cost, disturbance of hazardous materials and an acceptable
environmentally healthy site. While this plan probably meets all this criteria it is not perfect. I
would like to have seen complete removal but realize that was not possible. I only hope that this
project does not come back to require further remediation and have the cost far exceed what the top
cleanup would have cost. I hope that future generations will not have to pay for our mistakes today.
 


